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DA PRELODGEMENT
REQUIREMENTS

A town planner and building certijer are available for general
planning and building enquiries via the telephone on 6801 4000
and email council@dubbo.nsw.gov.au between 1pm to 4:30pm
Monday to Friday.

For more complex matters or to arrange a prelodgement meeting,
please contact Councils Statutory Planning Services Team Leader,
Shaun Reynolds, on 6801 4000 or
shaun.reynolds@dubbo.nsw.gov.au
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